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Surplus Update 6
Dear Members,

We are writing to let you know that we fully understand how
difficult  the  waiting  and  wondering  is  with  the  myriad
questions that you have relating to the Canada Emergency
Care  Benefit  (CERB)  and  Canada  Emergency  Wage
Subsidy (CEWS) programs.

We want to let you know that we continue to have talks with
the employer to ensure that the interests of the members
are  fully  served.  These  talks  continue  and  will  continue
throughout the Easter weekend, as required.  We promise
you that as soon as there is information to share you will be
the  first  ones  privy  to  it.    We  fully  understand that  this
requires  patience  on  your  part  and  thank  you  for  your
ongoing support. 

You  want  answers.  We  want  to  provide  clear  and
comprehensive answers to all of your questions.  These will
follow  as  soon  as  they  are available,  including  over  the
weekend as needed.

In solidarity,

À tous les membres,

Français version à suivre sous peu.

Solidairement,

Component President /
Président de la composante
w.lesosky@accomponent.ca

Theresa Mitchell
Component Vice-President /
Vice-Présidente de la
composante
t.mitchell@accomponent.ca

Alex Habib
Component Secretary-
Treasurer /
Secrétaire-Trésorier de la
composante
a.habib@accomponent.ca
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